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Dates for your diary 

Friday 14th February 2020 
School closes for half term 

Monday 24th February 2020 
School opens  

 Britain Get Talking  

This weeks Time to Talk is….  

Who should decide what’s best for our health?  

Attendance Update 

Willow 93.6% 
Beech 93.8% 
Maple 99.1% 
Larch 97.5% 
Oak 97.3.7% 

Whole School 96.2% 
  

Well done MAPLE Class!Perfect Parking     

Any comments or questions please 
email me or make an appointment 
at the school office. Thank you. 

Miss Pope  

sec.westfield@halton.gov.uk 

Changes to snack  

Just a reminder that after February half term children 
can bring their own under 100 calories snack to 
school. Toast will no longer be an option. 

For the next two weeks we have a few new plastic pupils 
joining us!  

In order to raise awareness of safe parking at the beginning 
and the end of the school day our new characters will be out 

on the pavements around school. We have had near misses in 
the past and it takes only a second for a child to be in danger. 

We are working with the local PCSO and Halton’s Road Safety 
team to help protect our children. 

Meet our school road safety officers Ben and Lois who have 
been monitoring parking and have also drafted a letter to the 

highways agency requesting road markings outside our school. 

Halton Primary Arts Network Exhibition 

Your children have been busy creating a stunning 
display of art work linked to Tokyo 2020.  

Their work will be displayed in the Runcorn Shopping 
Centre from the 10th - 28th February. 
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